

## AWSC - February 2016 Web Coordinator - Roger D

It is in line with the principle of our slogan "Keep it Simple" that website content has been reduced down to the basics of items needed for Area 9 members. To reduce duplication of effort, we plan to continue to provide only WSO information specific to our Area 9 needs on our website, and to continue with providing links to each District for District specific information such as meeting schedules.

The technology task force will have its first meeting after Feb AWSC.

All Panel 55 officers, coordinators, event chairs, past delegates, trustees, district Dr's and AISL's are encouraged to use the AFGArea9.org email addresses provided for them. On going training and support is required for new panel members and additional training in the email and collaborating will be offered at the February AWSC and May Assembly.

The area website at <a href="https://www.AFGArea9.org">www.AFGArea9.org</a> is a work in progress and your comments and suggestions are welcomed. Please email me at <a href="technology@AFGArea9.org">technology@AFGArea9.org</a>

Regards,

Roger D.
Panel 55 AFG Area 9 Florida North
Web Coordinator
"Participation is the key to harmony."